
Trustees of Public Funds 
June 29, 2018 

                                                                Meeting Minutes 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM 
 
In attendance: Tanner Romano, Sharron Kenney, and Laura Miner 
 
The trustees discussed the request from May 15, 2018 from the Neshobe Playground 
Committee for replacement of the playground structure at the Neshobe School. Phase 1 
will cost a total of $25,000, which will replace the main structure. Phases 2 and 3 will 
add on additional sections. The trustees agreed to provide $10,000 toward this upgrade. 
 
The trustees discussed the second request from June 14, 2018 from the town of 
Brandon for mosquito control. The trustees agreed to provide $11,296 toward this 
request.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:20. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Laura Miner 
Trustee of Public Funds 
 


